
 
 
 
 

COUNCIL DECISIONS – DECEMBER 1, 2020 

For your information, the following is a list of actions and decisions from Council at the Meeting held 

December 1, 2020.  If you have any questions or would like further explanation, please contact the 

Clerk at 705-567-9361 #238 or email clerk@tkl.ca. 

1. Newly appointed Councillor Lad Shaba was sworn in by taking the Oath of Office. 

2. Council received a presentation from WSCS for reporting on their Service Delivery Review and 

resolved to have the recommendations referred to staff to be included in to the Strategic Plan for 

2021. 

3. Council approved Team Northern Throttle’s request to utilize the Goodfish snow dump to host 2 

snow drag events and to utilize the Airport for 1 drag race event in 2021. 

4. Council resolved to have staff be directed to submit correspondence to the Ministry of Municipal 

Affairs and Housing in regard to consent application 54-C-201411. 

5. Council resolved to have staff be directed to re-tender RFB-493-16 Construction Services for the 

Swastika Water Pollution Control Plant Decommissioning and Sewer System Connection to the 

Kirkland Lake Wastewater Treatment Plant after an engineering review. 

6. Council resolved to retain the name of the Joe Mavrinac Community Complex and to have staff 

be directed to place $20,000 for discussion in the 2021 Proposed Capital Budget for a new sign.  

7. Council approved a Community Grants Policy.  

8. Council approved a Flag, Banner and Announcement Protocol Policy.  

9. Council approved amendments to the Signing Policy.  

10. Council passed a motion of support for Bill 226 – The Broadband is an Essential Service Act.  

11. Council passed a by-law to execute documents relating to the sale of 3 McKelvie Ave. to Jerome 

Maritim. 

12. Council passed a by-law to repeal by-laws enacting policies that are not needed to be passed by 

by-law. 

13. Council passed a by-law to execute an agreement with Call2Recycle Canada Inc.  

14. Council passed a by-law to execute a lease agreement with Michael and Glenna Johnston for a 

portion of the laneway adjacent to 11 Dixon Ave.  

mailto:clerk@tkl.ca

	Council Decisions – DECEMber 1, 2020

